OTHER NOTICES

Boccia!!

We had a fantastic time again at Boccia on Wednesday morning, so much so that we have decided to bring forward our starting time to 10.00am!



If you have never tried it, do come along and have enjoy laugh with friends old and new, and enjoy a cuppa and cake afterwards too. Never mind if you don't like sport particularly, this is a game of seated bowls for everyone regardless. Bring your neighbours and your friends too, there's no charge. Jan Hamer

Don't forget there will be a short meeting at 11.30am this Wednesday (15th) after the Community Café, for all concerned to discuss our Christmas services.

York Circuit's September meeting will take place on Friday the 21st September 2018 at thodist Women Central Methodist Church, with refreshments and fellowship at 2.30pm, and the meeting starting at 3pm. MWiB's aim today is to connect women with an interest in creative spirituality and a passion for global social justice, however it is not exclusively for women; men and women of all ages are welcome to our meetings and events. Come and find out

more about what we do at our meeting, you won't be disap-

pointed, and there is even rumour of cake...! For any enquiries

please contact President, Alison White, or the secretary, Lydia

Harrison, whose details are in the circuit directory.

Safeguarding Training
Please see poster on the notice board for details of forthcoming training.

Lectionary readings

The Circuit Office is sorry that there are errors in the lectionary as printed on the Aug-Oct Plan. Please use the lectionary on pages 566-599 of the Methodist Worship Book if in doubt.

Remembrance 100

Remembrance 100 launched on 4 August 2018 with 100 Days of Peace and Hope, leading up to the centenary of Armistice Day. 100 Days of Peace and Hope features contributions from members of the Methodist family and others, alongside Bible readings and prayers. The resource is available to download for free at https://www.remembrance100.co.uk Please also see our Poppies item, below.

Yoyo Prayer Evening and Commissioning

This will take place on Monday 17th September 7.00-8.30pm at St Cuthbert's House of Prayer, Peasholm Green, YO1 7PW

YoYo are advertising for a part-time Schools Worker - the closing date for applications is 20.9.18, please see their website for details or email office@yoyotrust.org.uk.





It is the 100th Anniversary of Armistice Day this year, and as you know, we want to mark this by decorating our large outside cross with poppies that we have been making in recent months. Not only do we want to remember all who have died, but we want to remind our community and ourselves of the cost of war so that we can commit to work and pray for Peace now and in the future.

The practicalities of this, are that we need many more poppies to give the covered cross as much impact as possible. We are hoping to site it nearer the church, away from the perimeter wall, so that the whole of the cross can be seen by passers by. It would be lovely if every single person in church could make at least one poppy (white for peace, if you would prefer) and for the whole of the cross to be well-covered. We can supply wool and instructions,

and can help you make a start even if you have never knitted before. Please see Helen if you would like some help. The deadline for bringing poppies to church is only a few weeks away, on Sunday 23rd September, to allow enough time for the Craft and Chat members to assemble them onto the cross and install it well ahead of Remembrance Sunday. At the end of the year, we hope to make some wreaths from the poppies taken from the cross, to use in future years.



Wed 15th August Monday 3rd Sept Sunday 2nd Sept Thurs 13th Sept Sunday 30th Sep Tuesday 2nd Oct

11.30am meet after Café to discuss Christmas services Worship Meeting 7.30pm Circuit Service at Heslington Church, 6.30pm Stewards' and Leadership Meetings 7.00pm/7.30pm Harvest Celebration Service 10.30am Property Meeting 7.30pm